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Heads Up 
 
 

Dear parents 

 
Welcome back to school, lovely to see everyone on Tuesday and to spend 

the week with the children.  
 

We enjoyed working on No Outsiders this week with class one reading 
Max the Champion by Sean Stockdale and Alexandra Strick which led to 

some excellent discussions on inclusion and teamwork. Class two have 
used This is Our House by Michael Rosen to focus on discrimination, whilst 

class three read The Whisperer by Nick Butterworth to look at acceptance 
and diversity. We also attended church for worship where some children 

received a bible from the St Christopher’s community. Thank you to all 
those children who brought in their holiday homework. We looked at and 

appreciated everyone’s work and the PowerPoints which class three 
children made are now on the Our Church page of the website (because 

they all focused on compassion and respect). 

 
This morning saw the start of class three’s journey to playing with the 

Hallé orchestra on 23rd June. They were all issued with a clarinet and will 
be bringing them home, once parents have signed and returned the 

agreement to look after the instruments. Because the children will be 
doing music instead of English on a Friday, we have factored in an extra 

English and reading session on a Tuesday afternoon and included writing 
in their Friday morning RE lessons. Brace yourselves for next Friday, 

when I hope that they will be bringing their instruments home to practice. 
 

We drew the PTA Easter Trail Raffle today and winners included Charlie, 
Finn, Luke, Johnny, Olivia and Sofia in addition to a couple of people from 

outside the school community. Thanks to the PTA for arranging and for 
the various donations of prizes. 

 

Don’t forget to read every day with your child, it will help them to achieve 
in all other areas of school life. 

 
I hope that you enjoy your weekend. 
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Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If your child does not feel well then please do not come to school, stay at 
home and do a lateral flow test. If it is positive, please report it to school and 
follow the latest guidance on isolation. 
 
Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 26th April  - Craft Club – collect at 4.20pm 

Wednesday 27th April      - KS2 Football Training at Kettleshulme (for those 
signed up) collect children from school at 
4.40pm 

Thursday 28th April   - Kickstart PE Lessons 
-  After School Club – Kickstart Multisports – 

collect at 4.20pm 
Friday 29th April   - KS2 Music Lesson Clarinet  

Sale Sharks Tag Rugby – School Uniform to be 

worn and PE kits need to be in school   
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